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ALI-ABA CLE
American Law Institute–American Bar Association and The American College of Real Estate 
Lawyers

September 21, 2010

Partner Kenneth Jacobson will speak at a webinar titled "Real Estate Opinion Letters: Is There an 
Emerging National Customary Practice?" at 11:00 a.m. on Tuesday, September 21. The program will 
explore the similarities and differences in local opinion letter practice as reflected by state bar opinion 
reports, as well as the national efforts of the ABA Real Property Probate and Trust Law Section and 
the American College of Real Estate Lawyers to capture and articulate what consensus exists among 
the state reports.
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For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

Kenneth M. Jacobson
+1.312.902.5445
kenneth.jacobson@katten.com
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